20160436 FILED IN THE OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF SUPREME COURT

Hulm, Petra

DECEMBER 20, 2016

From: wdaleide . <wdaleide@gmail.com> STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA

Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 10:41 AM **To:** (SUP) Clerk of Court Office

Subject: Allow out-of-state lawyers for water protectors!

Dear Clerk Miller,

I am emailing to voice my support of allowing out-of-state lawyers to represent water protectors. I am very much in favor of this and hope this will be allowed.

Please consider this as ND public defenders are in short supply. Allowing out-of-state lawyers would make for a more fair and just system.

Thank you for taking the time to read my email.

Whitney Daleiden